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[bookmark: _GoBack]1.	The Sub-Committee is invited to note that, following the opening of the plenary session of the Sub-Committee, the working group on FRP portable tanks will meet in parallel to the plenary session from 4 to 6 December 2019 (Wednesday to Friday morning) in room IV to continue work on developing requirements for FRP portable tanks.
2.	The work to be discussed during this working group will continue based on progress made by correspondence prior to the meeting.  It is expected that the group will focus primarily on type approval, inspections, marking, and quality assurance programs.  
3.	The working group will report on its work to the plenary on Friday afternoon 6 December.  
4.	Delegates interested in participating in the meeting of the informal working group are invited to announce themselves to the chairman of the working group (steven.webb@dot.gov) and to register online for the fifty-sixth session of the Sub‑Committee. Participants in the work of the informal working group should register either as part of a national delegation represented at the Sub-Committee or a non-governmental organisation in consultative status with the Sub-Committee. 
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